
Joint Vision Meeting 
 

There will be a Joint Vision Meeting for all members of St. James and 
Calvary on Wednesday, August 20 at 6:00 pm at Calvary. This is an 
opportunity for members of both congregations to consider the challenges 
that congregations face in the future and begin to consider options to 
address those challenges. 

A light supper will be provided. In order to be sure that there is enough 
food, please sign-up on the sheet in the Narthex at church or call the church 
office, 309-786-0503. 

 

Pastor Knowles 


